
 
ISG-INTERNATIONAL 

17 August 2023 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we propose to stage the Annual Day of ISG-International in 
the month of October, 2023.  
 
Do fill in the consent form given below, if you would like your ward to participate in the 
programme. You are requested to return the same to the Class Teacher on or before Monday, 
21 August 2023. 
  
You may also send in your consent by mail to the Class Teacher. 
 
Please note that selection for the Annual Day programme will be subject to auditions. 
 
The cost towards each costume will be R.O. 20. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Principal 

 
CONSENT FOR PARTICIPATION IN CULTURAL PROGRAMME 
To  
The Principal 
Indian School, Al Ghubra 
ISG International 
 
Dear Ma’am, 
I would like / would not like my ward _______________________ to participate in the Annual 
Day of ISG-International, proposed to be held in October 2023, if selected after the auditions. 
 
The expense towards my ward’s costume shall be borne by me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Name: _______________________ 
 
Signature: ____________________ 
 


